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Please manage the Beartooth Pass for winter travel planning with safety as number
one priority. Snowmobiles and skiers (especially since there is such a big influx of
both when the highway opens around Memorial Day), don't mix well in that area.
They need to be separated in high use areas like the Gardiner headwall, Reefer Ridge,
57 Chevy Couloir, and other areas. Snowmobiles can operate away from these high
use areas and find thousands of great acres to drive, high point and otherwise find
guality snow.

Keeping snowmobiles separate from popular skiing areas will enhance enjoyment of

the experience for all.

Grant Barnard





